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To:    Regional Medical Laboratory (RML) Clients 
  In the Independence, KS area 
 
 
From:  Sandra Latham, Director of Satellite Operations 
 
Subject: Regional Medical Lab in Independence, KS is moving 
 
Date:  November 22, 2010 
 
 
 
We are pleased to announce that the Patient Service Center located at 800 West 
Chestnut in Independence, Kansas, will be moving to a new location December 1, 
2010.  The new location is at 207 East Laurel, across the street from the Post Office 
on the SE corner of 6th and Laurel.  The hours of operation will remain the same, 
Monday – Friday, 7 am to 4 pm.   
 
We will continue to offer the same great service with the added bonus of easier access 
to our new facility.  For additional information, please call 620-331-8825. 
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